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26th May 

Dear Parents 
 

Stoneferry Sports Days 2021 
 

Unfortunately, due to the current circumstances, we have made the decision this 
year to not go ahead with our usual Sports Day at Pelican Park. There is still a great 
deal of uncertainty surrounding what we as a school will or won’t be able to do after 
June 21st, and in order to put plans in place now, we have come to this difficult 
decision. 
 
I have however been in touch with Jan Holtby at Pelican Park and together we have 
arranged for Sports Day to come to Stoneferry. In order to remain as separated as 
possible we will be running these sessions on 3 separate days, so that all of the 
children have an opportunity to take part, compete and win trophies. 
 
The dates are as follows: 
 
6th July – Year 5 and 6 a.m.  Foundation Stage p.m. 
7th July – Year 3 and 4 a.m. 
8th July – Year 1 and 2 a.m. 
 
Children will need to come to school on their specified day wearing suitable PE kit 
and will need their water bottles too. We would advise that suncream if needed is 
also applied before school. 
 
This event will only be for the children I am afraid and unlike previous years, parents 
and carers will sadly not be able to attend. Our hope is that this will not be the case 
next year and we can go back to our normal arrangements, which have been so 
successful in the past. 
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the school and we will be 
happy to help. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr J. Raw 
 


